
Kells – Grennie Post 316 Minutes 

August 24, 1990 

Meeting convened at 8:35 pm 

VC Martin Rosenberg Presiding 

 28 Members Present 

 

 

There were no minutes of the  last meeting recorded 

 

Dick Hughes introduced  new  member Richard Doolin who transferred from Post 1. 

 

Committee Reports 

   

Committee Reports 

Membership - Dick Hughes introduced  new  member Richard Doolin who transferred from Post 1.He said 54 members 

paid to date. 

 

Treasurer – Joseph Miller said he was unable to give a detailed report but said he had taken steps to separate Post funds 

from Corporation funds in order to keep expenses at a reasonable level. 

 

Hospital Visitation – Vinny Zangari said there were no reports on any members being ill, but said if any knows of any 

member that is ill please let him know. Joe Miller said he visited with Sarge Mason and he is doing quite well. 

 

Unfinished Business – Both Italian Night of October 6
th
 and Phil Frazzetto Life Award Dinner of November 10

th
 were 

discussed. The Chairman for the Italian Night is Vinny Zangari and the Chairman for the Awards Dinner is Ferdi 

Salvatore. 

 

Andy Procopio made a motion that a charge of $20 per person be set for each event. The motion was seconded and passed. 

Tickets will be available to members and non-members on a first come first serve basis. 

 

New Locks & Keys – A heated discussion took place concerning the reason for installing new locks and the distribution of 

keys. Minutes of previous meeting were changed and not made available and any further action and discussion was tabled. 

 

New Business – Nominating Chairman Dick Hughes reported that Commander Frank Faluotico had resigned his position. 

According to the By-Laws he nominated Vice Commander Martin Rosenberg for position of Commander and Salvatore 

Fucinelli as Vice Commander who was voted in by the membership. 

 

Good of the Legion – Vinny Zangari said he had $109 in the food fund, spent $46 for the meeting and has a balance now of 

$63. Tony LoBargo thanked the members for the flowers and cards that were sent when he was in the hospital. 

John LaSacco said members should be advised on the death of family members. He was told that the Post only notifies 

members when another member passes away. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:30 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Ferdi Salvatore 

Adjutant 

 

 

 
 


